
ADDENDUM #1 – 2ND SITE VISIT 

 

October 8, 2015 – Due to multiple requests for an additional site visit, we have scheduled a 2nd open site 

visit to all interested parties on October 20, 2015 from 2:00-3:00.  The meeting location will be at the 

library site located at the corner of 11th Avenue South and 1st Street South in Nampa, Idaho.  


